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· The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 
1. Anti-Bullying Policy
2. Code of Behaviour Policy
· Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which is available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· The Board of Management have ratified Ms Kathleen Quinn as Deputy Principal for St Oliver’s. We wish her all the best in her role.
· The Board of Management would like to sincerely thank the Parents’ Association for their sponsorship of Sports Equipment for the PE Press
· The Board would also like to thank an anonymous donor who contributed towards the purchase of a new set of goals for the school field.
· The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place in St Mary’s Church on Saturday April 13th at 11.00am. First Holy Communion will take will take place on Saturday May 25th at 11.00am in St Oliver’s Church. Our Catechists will visit the school on Monday April 8th to chat to the children about the Grow in Love programme.
· Congratulations to the School Choir on their performance at Peace Proms 2024 as well as a thank you to all the teachers involved.
· Please check the school website for our recently published English Plan
· The Board of Management wishes the very best of luck to the school teams in the Mini Sevens, FAI 5-a-sides and hurling/camogie Cumann na mBunscol Competitions.
· The school will close on the March 8th to facilitate the referendum. The school will also close on Tuesday April 23rd for training on the Primary Maths Curriculum.
· Safety at Drop off and Pick Up times: In the interests of safety, all members of the school community are reminded of our Parking Protocol. Please do not park in the Set Down area in front of the school gate. We would also ask that people refrain from parking in the 4 disabled car parking spots in the interest of children and adults who need to use them. 
· Building work on our 2 Modular Units are almost complete as we await a few minor details to be resolved
· The School Musical dates have been set for June 19th & June 20th in the Solstice Arts Centre.
Signed:
Padraig Farrell
Secretary to the Board of Management
St Oliver Plunkett Primary School
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